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Hello Liberty seniors and and senior's families. 

On Wednesday, Feb. 17 and Thursday, Feb. 18, the Herff Jones rep will be here at 
Liberty for seniors to order their caps and gowns. He will also be here if any senior 
would like to order a class ring. We will be sending the seniors to the aux gym during 
their PE class. The rep will be here until 1:30 in order to accommodate any full 
synchronous students as well as any senior who does not have PE for Semester 2. 

Full synchronous students, please park in student lot and proceed to the aux gym any 
time from 12:00 - 1:30. 

The below flyer can also be found on the Senior Google Classroom. The information in 
the flyer must be completed and handed to the rep when the student is ordering with the 
rep.  Please don't hesitate to contact me with any question or concerns you may have. 

 
Geoff Brignola 
Principal - JLHS 
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